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April 5, 2024: Egor Litvinenko is now part of the Porsche Talent Pool program!! 
 
The young racing driver Egor Litvinenko was officially confirmed by Porsche yesterday as a 
supporting talent for the Porsche Sports Cup Talent Pool!  
Analogous to the previously known junior promotion, the youngest drivers in the Porsche 
Sports Cup Germany will now be introduced to professional racing, trained in a targeted 
manner and supported by Porsche. 
In addition to financial support, Egor will now benefit from the invaluable tips of the Porsche 
coaches who will support him in questions of driving technique, media work and sponsor 
support. 
 
Egor was of course very happy about his appointment and said: “I am very proud to now be 
part of the Porsche Talent Pool. These moments confirm my hard work and I hope to be 
able to fulfill the expectations placed on me. 
 
The selection of the young racing driver was also good news for Egor's partners. Robin 
Landgraf, from RL-Competition and responsible for Egor's motorsport program, said: “The 
media interest in the racing driver Egor Litvinenko is of course extremely increased by the 
appeal of the Porsche brand. This is a huge benefit for Egor’s current and long-term 
partners!” 
 
The wait for the start of the season will soon be over for everyone involved because on May 
25th the Porsche Sports Cup Germany will take place for the first time.  
Gentleman, please start your engines! 
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